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Comments: I strongly oppose the development of this mountain coaster project. For one, there has not been

enough in-depth research into the ecological/environmental consequences of this project. While developers have

stated it would cause "minimal disturbances", we don't know how the coaster's presence will impact pre-existing

wildlife populations, be it by loss of territory, noise pollution, or contamination/litter caused by visitors.

Additionally, the Sandia Mountains are sacred land to the Sandia Pueblo, and projects like these are incredibly

disrespectful to their land and heritage, and only continue to the mistreatment and exploitation of indigenous

land.


